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July 12, 1976

Mr. Freddie Castillo

Regional Coordinator

Manpower Education & Training, Inc.
710 Brook Avenue Suite 9

Wichita Falls, TX 76301

Dear Mr. Castillo:

I appreciate your letter of June 23, explaining the services that MET

has to offer the migrants and seasonal farmworkers of our 19-county

region. You may be assured that our manpower staff will coordinate

with you in order for each of us to offer the best services possible to
the needy persons of our mutual area.

I would like to establish a time when we could discuss methods of

coordination between the two programs and the number of slots you

have proposed for our region in FY '77. Please call me at 915/672-
8544 so we can arrange a time and meeting place.

Sincerely,

d Helbe
Manpower Director
West Central Texas Council of Governments
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